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Summary:

The Consul General of the South African Embassy in Tel Aviv describes a conversation
with Lt. Col. Pinchas Gonen regarding the opening of Israeli diplomatic missions in
Botswana, Swaziland and Lesotho. Gonen described the job training and
military-to-civilian transition programs Israel had assisted in creating in several African
countries. They discuss Israeli foreign policy in Africa in general.
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